NUCLEAR METALS INC.

May 21, 1980

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of International Programs

1717 H Street Northwest

Washington, D, C. 20555

Attn: Elaine Hemby, MNBB8215

Dear Elaine:

Enclosed is our application for license to export per our
conversation of today. Please look over and determine as to a
general application or specific, but as I said this will definitely
be a continuation of our previous license SUE-8360,

I would appreciate a quick response, as T.E.M. is now awaiting
a shipment of 200 1bs, from us. Also, I'm sure we are shipping
them more in the future.

Thank you in advance for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

P
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eborah A. Gomer ;

Extension 290

Enclosure

P.S. If possible, could you forward blank applications for our future
use, to me at the address Lelow.
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